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Scott Puckett, Inc.

3215 Thompson Mill Road

POST OFFICE DRAWER 1435 Buford, GA 30519

GAINESVILLE, GA 30503 . . -
Subject: Sanitary Sewer Letter of Availability

Friendship Road

Proposed Residential Development
. 770.531.6800 | f: 770.531.3945 Flowery Branch, GA

SRIKANTH YAMALA Dear Eric Brown,

In response to your request, this letter will serve as confirmation that Hall

Director
County has sufficient volume to serve Friendship Road near Friendship Circle,
Flowery Branch, GA 349 lot/unit count of 69,800 GPD, (estimated average
BILL NASH, P.E. daily flow of 200 GPD/unit) at this time.
Assistant Director No LDP will be issued for this development and it cannot be submitted

prior to one year before the anticipated Friendship Road Sewer
Extension Project completion.

The availability of sewer is contingent on the proposed Friendship Road
Sewer Extension being built per along the route currently proposed. The
recipient of this letter agrees to Indemnify and Hold Harmless Hall
County for any and all damages due to Friendship Road Sewer
Extension Project delays or revisions.

Sanitary sewer capacity allocation is available on a first come, first serve basis
by purchasing the sewer taps. As such, this “availability” letter does not
guarantee capacity. Additionally, this letter is non-transferable. If the project
design changes, this letter is void and a new “availability” letter must be
obtained.

If you have any questions or need more information, please call the Hall
County Public Works and Utilities Department at 770-531-6800.

Sincerely,
Rl e/~

Bill Nash

waww halleounty.org





